
TODDLER NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

        Welcome to 2025 and hopefully it is starting off on a healthy note for everyone.  Please 

continue to help us combat the dreaded winter months of sickness; by washing your child’s hands 

upon arrival and following the sick policy.  It is for the health and safety of everyone in the 

center.  This month we are hoping it snows just a little bit; so we can learn more about winter and 

explore playing with snow in our sensory table. Please make sure your child has a coat, hat, & 

gloves/mittens here always.  We like to get a breath of fresh air for at least 10-15 min, only IF it 

is not too cold/windy out. We will also bring snow inside to explore in our “sensory play table” 

on days that we have snow outside and can’t go outside safely.   

 

Thank you to all the parents that have donated tissues this year.  The noses have been 

running nonstop it feels like forever between allergies and colds this summer/fall/winter seasons.  

Happy birthday wishes to  Jameson Bladdick and Koen Parks! They will be turning 2 on the 

20th and the 11th and moving over to the 2 year old room. In honor of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr’s 

birthday on Wednesday January 15, 2025, we will be having a pajama day that day.   Our next 

party will be our Valentines party, with more details to come in next month’s newsletter. On that 

note, I would like to thank each one of you for all that you did to help make our Christmas party 

such a success. The kids really enjoyed it, and we couldn’t have done it without you! We hope 

everyone had a safe and happy holiday season with their families.   

TODDLER OF THE MONTH: JAMESON 
REMINDERS: 

* Please make sure that your child has seasonal clothes that fit your child in their boxes. 

* Always check your child’s toddler gram to see if they need supplies. I typically mark every 

Friday if they need supplies for the following week.   

*$2 is Due on the 1st of each month for morning snack money. Some parents like to pay for 

several months in advance if it helps you out. You may do this; however, works best for you. The 

checklist is hanging on the cabinet door, in case you have a question.   

 

Thank you for all you do and your never-ending support! 

Ms. Kenzie   Ms. Jessica Ms. Kaylee 


